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 Friday, 04 December 2015 

Dear Friends 

Ref: Christmas in Uppingham 

The Town Council was extremely impressed with the fantastic efforts made by all businesses to dress their 

windows as part of Christmas in Uppingham. This meant that judging the eventual winners was very difficult 

but after due deliberation the following emerged as winners in the two categories: 

Category 1 - Premises: ‘Displaying the Christmas spirit in a small market town’. 

Overall winner £150 – ‘Legacy’ 

The Christmas decorations both inside and outside the shop resulted in a truly stunning festive appearance. 

Highly commended and both winning £50: 

LOROS – the judges were impressed with the speed at which the window display had been changed to reflect 

the Christmas theme in a quality manner. 

Junk & Disorderly – here we were impressed with the mixture of traditional and contemporary themes. In the 

case of the former Nativity scenes from around the world and the latter, an ever changing laser display. 

Category 2 – You & Your Team: ‘You and your team going the extra mile to create the right atmosphere on 

the night for customers and visitors alike’. 

Overall winner £150 – ‘Sarah Harding Interior Designs’ 

Visitors to this establishment were greeted by all staff dressed as elves who were clearly entering fully into the 

spirit of the evening. This added to the wonderful window display. 

Highly commended both winning £50: 

AGE UK – visiting this shop it was immediately evident that superb teamwork that had gone into producing 

both the window display and the shopping experience. 

Cath Gilbert – over many years Cath has fully entered the Christmas spirit with her renowned musical 

evenings. This year was no exception with the shop having a superb festive feeling and a welcome second to 

none. 

 

Dave Ainslie    Neil Wedge 

Mayor     Town Clerk 
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